
...and replaced by the new! 

Matt, 

We want to thank you and the fine people of Breyer Construction for building our 

beautiful new deck. You have an outstanding team of skilled professionals and we 

are very pleased with the result of their work. Valerie has already started shopping 

for furniture to fill her new 'room.' We appreciate your efforts and look forward to 

enjoying the new addition to our home for many years to come. 


